
Docket No. 50-237 
Docket No. 50-249 

Commonwealth Edison Company 
ATTN: Mr. M. D. Lyster 

Site Vice President 
Dresden Nuclear Power Station 
6500 North Dresden Road 
Morris, IL 60450 

Dear Mr. Lyster: 

April 26, 1994 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 7, 1994, in response 
to our letter dated March 8, 1994, which transmitted a request for information 
associated with Inspection Report No. 50-237/(249)/93024. This report 
summarized the results of an assessment of the licensed operator 
requalification program at your Dresden Nuclear Power Plant. 

We have reviewed your response and have no further questions at this time. 
The actions discussed in your response will be examined during future 
inspections. 

Enclosure: Letter dtd 
April 7, 1994 

See Attached Distribution 

Sincerely, 

Original signed by M. J. Jordan 

Bruce L. Burgess, Acting Chief 
Operations Branch 



• 

Commonwealth Edison Company 2 

Distribution 

cc w/o enclosure: 
L. 0. DelGeorge, Vice President 

Nuclear Oversight and Regulatory Services 
G. F. Spedl, Station Manager 
J. Shields, Regulatory Assurance 

Supervisor 
D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory 

Services Manager 
OC/LFDCB 
Resident Inspectors, LaSalle, 

Dresden, Quad Cities 
Richard Hubbara 
Nathan Schloss, Economist, Public 

Utilities Division 

cc w/enclosure: 
J. F. Stang, Jr., NRR 
Station Liaison Officer 
Chairman, Illinois Commerce Commission 
R. V. Crlenjak, Riii 
S. Stein, SRS 

bee w/enclosure: PUBLIC - IEOl 

April 26, 1994 




